
 Awakening Orphanage 
Krasnoarmiys’k, Ukraine 

 

JUNE  2014 

June Birthdays 

Karina Chumakova 6th 

Albina Katjolkin 8th 

Raya Solovjova 10th 

Andrei Katjolkin 27th 

Andrei Zhitnik 27th 

Rusian Kostuchenko 30th 

Enclosed is my gift of $___________ for the child I sponsor for the month of  [   ] June   [   ] July    [   ] 3 months 

Child’s Name: ________________________________  Reference Number: _____________________________ 

Sponsors Name: ________________________  Phone: _________________  Email: ______________________ 

Enclosed is my gift of $__________ for:  [   ]  Additional funds for rapidly increasing costs  [   ] Other _________ 
 

                            If you would prefer to receive this newsletter by email, let us know by including your  

                                   email here or sending your request to: pamelamostofi@yahoo.com  
 

*********************************************************************************************************** 

          Update From Ukraine 

     The children have just finished the school year and are now 

looking forward to the summer break.  However, the last several 

months have been hard, uncertain, and a bit worrisome.  There 

were several times the school would send the children back 

home because of safety concerns.  Due to the hostilities, 

there was speculation that the water had been poisoned and 

attempts had been made to demolish the water pipes.  We 

were informed that the local hospital had taken on gun-fire 

but only windows were broken and no fatalities.  The days are 

calm but at night shots can be heard.  Praise be to God that 

through all of these events, our children have remained safe.  

Locals around the orphanage have started to rebuild their 

basements to seek safety and protection.  The orphanage is 

being proactive in rebuilding the abandoned well in case water 

supply becomes a major issue. 

     Many people have been killed in Donetsk, therefore an increase 

of children in need is expected.  The orphanage has already 

recently welcomed a boy from Donetsk.  We hope to get more 

information on him soon to share with you.  Continue to pray 

for peace, safety, and sponsorship for our children. 

Making a difference in a child’s life . . .  
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